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INVITATION LETTER 
 
Dear Professor Zhan Qiwen, 
 
I would like to invite you to come to Hiroshima in March to attend the kickoff meeting of 
International Institute for Sustainability with Knotted Chiral Meta Matter (SCKCM2), WPI 
Hiroshima University. The kickoff meeting will be held in March 20-22 at International 
Conference Center Hiroshima. The WPI program is supported by Japan Society for the Promotion 
of Science (JSPS). Air tickets and accommodation will be covered by the program.  
 
I am looking forward to seeing you soon in Hiroshima.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Prof. Manabu Abe 
Professor & Executive Vice President 
Department of Chemistry, Graduate School of 
Advanced Science and Engineering 
Hiroshima University (HU) 
Admin Director of SKCM2 
1-3-1 Kagamiyama, Higashi-Hiroshima 
Hiroshima, 739-8526, Japan 
E-mail: mabe@hiroshima-u.ac.jp 
Tel & Fax: +81-82-424-7432 


